

## In support of CUP - case #24-5200 Rancho Viejo Solar

From Andrew Rodney <andrewrodney@mac.com>

Date Wed 6/11/2025 3:35 PM

To Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

## Warning:

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Updated with case number

Dear Mr. Sisneros,

I am writing to express my support for the Rancho Viejo Solar Project. As a 30-year resident of Eldorado with two properties, it is imperative that we adopt renewable energy and capitalize on the abundant solar power available in our region, as Eldorado was meant to provide. I have studied the data for well over a year now, and I firmly believe the project is safe and will significantly benefit the entire community and county. I fully support the overwhelming decision made by the County Commissioners in February. I spent both days in person, listening to the testimony, so I want you to know that we have invested our time in understanding the implications of this project.

Thank you!

Andrew and Karen Rodney